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Intergovernmental 

Submission  

 

 

 

Joint Letter on Supports for Restaurant Sector 

Ministry/Department 

Ministry of Economic Development, Job Creation and Trade 

Date Submitted 

Wednesday, December 16, 2020 

Summary 

On December 16th, Mayor Guthrie sent a letter on behalf of the City of Guelph 
alongside the Guelph Chamber of Commerce and the Downtown Guelph Business 
Association to Associate Minister of Small Business and Red Tape Reduction the 

Honourable Prabmeet Sarkaria. This community-based advocacy letter was a follow 
up to a restaurant roundtable event co-hosted by the City and the Chamber on 

December 10th that focused on gaps in existing provincial and federal COVID19 
business supports for the restaurant industry.  

Lead 

Intergovernmental Services with support from Economic Development.  

Attachments 

Attachment-1 12162020_Restaurant Roundtable
 

Contact Information 

Intergovernmental Services 

Chief Administrative Office 

Intergovernmental.relations@guelph.ca 

City Hall, 1 Carden Street, Guelph ON   N1H 3A1 

519-37-5602 

TTY: 519-826-9771 
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